
From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 1/16/2013 5:01:54 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe);

Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Peacock, Tanya 
(TPeacock@semprautilities.com) (TPeacock@semprautilities.com)

Cc: Schwartz, Andrew (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Primary IOU contact for D. 12-12-033 Joint Implementation Report

Hi Meredith, Laura and Tanya,

Do you know who among PG&E/SCE/SDG&E is coordinating the development of the GHG 
allowance allocation joint implementation report that D.12-12-033 required the IOUs to file by 
February 3, 2013?

Energy Division would like to set up a conference call (this Friday afternoon, if possible) to 
discuss the progress the IOUs are making towards filing this report. We would also benefit 
from a brief presentation and discussion of the proposed outline of the content that the IOUs 
expect to include in the report. I know this report is a heavy lift for your teams, and I hope its 
development is going well thus far.

Please let me know if someone from your team might be available Friday afternoon.

Best regards,

Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Office: 415.703.1223
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Email: jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0320071

mailto:jason.houck@cpuc.ca.gov

